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In this week’s bulletin: 

• Lions at Large  

• Mid-year Reports to Parents 

• Leadership Coffee Morning (new date) 

• Upcoming dates 

• Flyers  
 
 
Lions at Large  
Lions at Large, Gloucestershire’s first ever Wild in Art sculpture trail, will be ‘roaring’ onto the streets of 
Cheltenham and Gloucester this Summer. Over 30 majestic lion sculptures will be individually painted by 
local artists; with streets, parks and open spaces dazzling with their vibrant colours and surprising 
designs. 
We are very excited to share that Leckhampton C of E Primary School has signed up to design and 
decorate one of the ‘little lions’ that will also feature on the trail! As part of this project, we will be 
raising funds for Cheltenham and Gloucester Hospitals Charity, who are organising the trail to support 
new cancer facilities. There are also a number of sponsorship opportunities for any local businesses who 
would like to support. 
You can find out more about The Pride of Gloucestershire Trail at lionsatlarge.co.uk and for sponsorship 
opportunities please email ghn-tr.lionsatlarge@nhs.net. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mid-year Reports to Parents 

Week ending 
Friday 31st   
January  

2025 
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As we approach the half-term break, teachers are currently writing a mid-year report for each of the 
pupils in their class. We introduced these reports last academic year and feel that they provide useful 
information, prior to the parents’ evenings in March. Each report will summarise the pupil’s effort in the 
three core areas, reading, writing and maths. Reports also contain a personal comment about each 
pupil’s behaviour and attitude to learning.  
 
During the week beginning Monday 10th February, your child will come home with a sealed envelope 
containing their mid-year report.  
 
Leadership Coffee Morning (new date) 
If you were unable to attend our Leadership Coffee Morning yesterday, but would like to find out more 
about how we develop pupils’ behaviour and attitudes to learning. Please sign up to attend our virtual 
meeting on Tuesday 4th March 2.00pm – 2.45pm. Please follow the link to School Cloud to register your 
interest. A Zoom link will be sent to interested parents prior to the event.  
 
SchoolCloud - Leckhampton C E Primary School 
 

Upcoming Dates 
Monday 3rd February     National Child Measurement Programme begins  

(Reception and Year 6 ) 

Thursday 6th February    Cherry Class Worship at 9am  

Monday 10th February    Pupil Parliament Trip  

      My Plan Review Meetings begin  

Tuesday 11th February    Safer Internet Day  

Wednesday 12th February    House Cross Country (more information to follow) 

Thursday 13th February    Sycamore Class Worship at 9am 

Friday 14th February     Last day of Spring 1 

Half- term  

Monday 24th February    First day of Spring 2 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

https://lpsonline.schoolcloud.co.uk/
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Flyers 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/patesgs/t-yaxglon  
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